
Lindh, Frank 

9/18/2010 12:09:25 PM
Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)
Lindh, Frank (frank.lindh@cpuc.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Bcc:
Subject: RE: Coming to Beale St.

Thanks...I don't want to interfere with Ed's work - I just thought it 
would help to have a knowledgeable engineer available. Is there 
anybody from pipeline operations available? Someone in Trista's shop?

Also, can you please let Hyun and Sandy know we'll be there, in case 
they want a PG&E lawyer to be there?

Thanks, Tom. We really appreciate your assistance.

On Sep 18,2010, at 12:01 PM, "Bottorff, Thomas E" <TEB3@pge.com> wrote:

> Ed is here now, but will be traveling to Wiget Lane in Walnut Creek to
> assist with the top 100 data collection. Steve Whelan is the primary
> person leading the top 100 effort and will be here in his place.
>
> I can take you to Wiget Lane if you'd like.
> Tom
>

■Original Message----
> From: Lindh, Frank [ mail to :ffank.lindh@cpuc .ea.govl
> Sent: Saturday, September 18, 2010 11:56 AM
> To: Clanon, Paul
> Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E; Clanon, Paul; Frank Lindh
> Subject: Re: Coming to Beale St.

>

>
> Can you as Ed Salas to be there as well? Thnx.
>
>
>
>
> On Sep 18,2010, at 11:30 AM, "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov>
> wrote:
>
» See you then.
»
» On Sep 18, 2010, at 11:27 AM, "Bottorff, Thomas E" <TEB3@pge.com> 
» wrote:
»
»>
»> Yes; that's fine. Please call either my cell or office number when 
»> you arrive and I'll take you through security.
»> Tom
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■Original Message-»>
>» From: Clanon, Paul lmailto:paul.clanon@cDuc.ca.govl
»> Sent: Saturday, September 18, 2010 10:37 AM 
»> To: Bottorff, Thomas E; Frank Lindh 
»> Subject: Coming to Beale St.
»>
»> Tom, Frank and I can come by at 2. That ok?
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